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TONY KIRKHAM, HEAD OF ARBORETUM AT THE ROYAL BOTANIC
GARDENS VISITS GIBRALTAR

Tony Kirkham, head of arboretum at the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew and the
UK's leading authority on tree planting, will be meeting with local horticulturists
and tree enthusiasts this afternoon at the Garrison Library to talk about tree
planting and tree care. The talk has been arranged by the Ministry of
Environment in conjunction with the Gibraltar Botanic Gardens.

Ends

Note to Editors: Press is invited to attend.

Talk will commence at 6.00pm.
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